Date: 02/22/19



Hello! I hope this newsletter finds you all in good spirits and health! Inside you will find Nashville Market information and some weather related information. This crazy February weather is about to drive me over the brink! I hope you will all be safe out there tomorrow and I hope to see you at our Market Open House on the 9th of March!

7314 Harrison St LaVista NE 68128

Phone: 402-331-1740 Email: julie@reflections-

framing.com



We interrupt this newsletter for a special Weather Announcement:

Due to the forecasted weather for Saturday
February 23rd, Reflections may or may not be
open. Please check your email or the
Reflections Facebook page on Saturday if you
are thinking of visiting the shop that day to be
sure I am open. In the morning I will check the
forecast and if they are still calling for ice and
snow in the afternoon I will most likely not
come in.

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause.

We now return you to your irregularly scheduled newsletter.

Thank You.

DATES TO REMEMBER:

Saturday March 2nd

Last Saturday make-up stitching.

11a.m.—4p.m.

Thursday February 28th:

Leaving for the Nashville Needlework Market!!!

Saturday, March 9th:

Market Open House: 10-4 There will be NO 2nd Saturday Stitching on the 9th.

Saturday, March 16th:

Second Saturday Stitch make –up Day 11a.m.—4p.m.

Saturday, March 30th:

Last Saturday Stitch

11a.m.-4p.m.

Tuesday April 2nd:

Final Payments due for Spring Retreat.

Saturday, April 6th:

Stitch in the Garden class with Cathy Haberman.
Shop will be closed until 4:00p.m. See page 4 for more information

Saturday, April 13th:

Second Saturday Stitch

11a.m.-4p.m.

Saturday, April 27th:

Last Saturday Stitch

11a.m.—4p.m.

Important Information

Next Thursday, February 28th will find Doreen, Connie and I hitting the road for Nashville, Tennessee for the annual Needlework Market. I have been busy this last month posting Market sneak peeks on the Reflections Facebook page and website and putting all your Market pre-orders into a spreadsheet to make it easier to keep all my ducks in a row! Thanks to all of you that have placed pre-orders. I will do my utmost best to bring

back everything you have asked for but please understand that sometimes in spite of pre-ordering I am still not able to pick it up while I am there. If that is the case I will order it to be shipped to the shop as soon as possible.

There are some designers that have held back showing everything they have so check the Reflections Facebook page for further updates during the weekend. If you see something online on my site or wherever that you would like us to pick up that you didn't pre-order, just send an email and we'll do our best to get it for you.

The shop hours will be a bit wonky while I am gone.

Dan will be here covering for me but since he does have

2 other jobs he can't be here all the time. The hours will

be as follows:

Thursday 2-28-19 (10-5)

Friday 3-01-19 (Noon-5)

Saturday 3-02-19 (10-4)

Monday 3-04-19 (Closed)

Tuesday 3-05-19 (Closed)

Regular Hours will resume on Wednesday

Important Information

Due to Market Open House occurring on our regularly scheduled stitching day there will be NO stitching on the 9th of March. BUT because there are 5 Saturdays in March we will have make-up stitching on the 16th. Depending on your viewpoint that may or may not be better than make-up sex.

Just saying...:)

No Market Charts will be out for purchase in the shop until Saturday March 9th. I need time to get everything into the POS system and labeled which takes a lot of time. If you have placed a pre-order I will email or call you as soon as your order is ready. Thank you for your patience and understanding.

February 23rd Make-Up Stitching

Due to the cancellation of Last Saturday Stitching in February, there will be stitching at the shop on Saturday March 2nd. I will send a reminder to the regulars as usual on the Thursday before. You all can keep Dan company that day!

Stitch in a Garden Class

Reflections is hosting a finishing class with Cathy Habermann from Hands on Design Saturday April 6th, 2019. The shop will be closed that day until 4:00p.m. From 4p.m. to 6:p.m. we will open up for a Hands On Design meet and greet and Trunk show.

I'm sorry but the shop will close promptly at 6:00p.m. as I have somewhere I have to be by 7p.m.

Thanks so much!